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A Tribute-Remembering Long Time Participants

November 23, 2017

Kenaston SuperDraft has been operating since 1984.

Our existence has been, because of our dedicated participants, that keep the interest in our hockey
pool. Many of these people started way back in the beginning.

This past October, we lost two of those dedicated people to cancer.

Mr. Michael Marushak won $25,383.32 in the Regular Season 2016-2017. | spoke with him this summer,
as well as Chairman-Don George, had a visit with him. He told us both, that he played SuperDraft for 30
plus years. He said it took that many years to get the right combination to win! He said, SuperDraft gave
him many years of enjoyment and excitement to pass the winter by. He loved watching his teams and
where they were in the rankings.

Mr. John Markovich won $10,050.00, after the 2017 Playoff Season. Mostly, because of his winning
Super 8 team. | spoke with him just two days before his passing. He told me he played SuperDraft from
the beginning. He, as well, said how he enjoyed our hockey pool every year. He mentioned how proud
he was of SuperDraft, and everything we do for our local community and for the charities. We have
helped all these years.

| have been in contact with both of the gentlemen’s families since their passing, giving them our
condolences and thank you from Kenaston SuperDraft and all we are associated with.

Farewell, to these two, long time participants and friends of Kenaston SuperDraft.

Deanne
Office Manager
Kenaston SuperDraft



